
 

       Kidslink Preschool 
 

 

To parents of 3-year-olds: 

 

Just a reminder that potty training is a 

prerequisite for preschool!  Children are not 

allowed to wear pull-ups to preschool!  If 

your child has not yet mastered this skill, 

please call us as soon as possible at 722-1034 

to withdraw from Kidslink. 

 

We will be happy to place your child on a wait 

list and call you later in the year if we have 

openings.  Another option is for your child to 

attend Kids Day Inn (Mom’s Day Out-once a week on Mondays or 

Thursdays or Fridays) for the coming school year.  

Please call for more information on this 

option! 

 

Thank you! 
 


